
Inside Tulane Med: 2022 Year in Review 

Inside Tulane Med is a weekly newsletter filled with stories around the School of
Medicine, events of the week, job postings and more. Here are some of the
highlights from 2022.

And subscribe to the newsletter to keep up to date in 2023!

https://medicine.tulane.edu/news/inside-tulane-med-2022-year-review
https://t.e2ma.net/message/vnw38l/7c43ljt
https://t.e2ma.net/message/vnw38l/7c43ljt
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1950921/1936521.723616905/

